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ST VINCENT DE PAUL FOOD PANTRY 

 

WILL BE OPEN THE SECOND AND FOURTH THURSDAY OF EACH MONTH FROM 

10:00 AM – 12:00 NOON, BEGINNING MARCH 10, 2022.   

OUR PANTRY PROVIDES NONPERISHABLE FOOD ITEMS TO ALL THOSE IN NEED 

IN OUR PARISH AND THE COMMUNITY.   

THE PANTRY IS LOCATED IN THE PARISH SOCIAL HALL OF ST STEPHEN FIRST 

MARTYR CATHOLIC CHURCH, 399 WOODLAND DRIVE, HINESVILLE.   

A PICTURE ID IS NEEDED.  UNDER CURRENT GUIDELINES, THE WEARING OF 

MASKS AND SOCIAL DISTANCING WILL BE REQUIRED. 

 


